
Christ the King Parish 
 3674 Lake Shore Boulevard West, Toronto, Ontario M8W 1N6  

Tel. 416-251-8983 Fax. 416-251-2951 email: office@christthekingparish.info 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
March 31, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Rory McGuckin                         email:  rory.mcguckin@tcdsb.org 

Director of Education 

Toronto Catholic District School Board 

80 Sheppard Ave. 

Toronto, ON 

 

 

Due to the current health situation related to COVID-19 pandemic, parents of the Polish community are unable to 

physically be present at the meeting, taking place on April 2, 2020 when an important declaration will take place, 

but would like to express their support for the Polish Heritage Day and Polish Heritage Month through this letter.   

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Rev. Jozef Morawski, CSMA  

Pastor 

 

cc:   Teresa Lubinski, Trustee Ward 4, teresa.lubinski@tcdsb.org 
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